
 

Notice of  
INFORMATIONAL 
PUBLIC MEETING 

       IN PORTSMOUTH 
___________________________________________ 

TO DISCUSS  
THE REPLACEMENT OF 

THE SARAH MILDRED LONG BRIDGE 
  

THURSDAY, JANUARY 23, 2014 
AT 6:00 PM 

IN THE SCHOOL BOARD CONFERENCE ROOM 
AT PORTSMOUTH CITY HALL 

ON 1 JUNKINS AVENUE 
 

Please join MaineDOT at an informational public meeting to discuss the 
future replacement of the Sarah Mildred Long Bridge (#3641), which 
carries U.S. Route 1 Bypass over the Piscataqua River between Kittery, 
Maine and Portsmouth, New Hampshire. 
 
Representatives of the Maine Department of Transportation will be 
present on Thursday, January 23, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. to listen to concerns, 
receive comments, and answer questions from anyone with an interest in 
the project.  The Department is particularly interested in learning local 
views relative to project consistency with local comprehensive plans, 
discovering local resources, and identifying local concerns and issues.  
Anyone with an interest is invited to attend and participate in the meeting. 
 
Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities.  Auxiliary 
aids will be provided upon advance request. 
 
Any inquiries regarding this project may be directed to the attention of 
Jeffrey Folsom, Project Manager , Maine Department of Transportation, 
Bridge Program, 16 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333-0016.  
Telephone: (207) 592-2476. Email: jeff.folsom@maine.gov. 
 
 

Work Identification Number 016710.00 
Federal Aid Project Numbers BH-1671(000) 
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